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Book Nook News: 
 

Back by popular demand is our July 
sale of paperback books.  An 
additional 6 foot table will be on 
hand for the whole month of July to 
make sure all patrons have plenty of 
paperback books to choose from.   
 
Don't be surprised to see a "Flash 
Sale" or two over the summer as 
well.  Different books will be on sale 
for reduced prices so check in at the 
Book Nook whenever you are 
visiting the library over the summer. 
 
The month of April has sales of 
$1,914.13.   

Events: 
 
May 17, 2016, Kaleidoscope - Floating Palaces of the Great 
Lakes, Joel Stone, Senior Curator for the Detroit Historical 
Society, 7:00-8:30 pm 
June 8, 2016, Friends Board Meeting, 7-9 pm 
July 13, 2016 – Friends Annual Meeting 
August 26, 2016 – Friends Annual Appreciation Event 
Start of Kaleidoscope series 2016/2017: 
September 20, 2016 – Kaleidoscope - “The Interurban 
Street Rail: Serving Farmington, Novi, and Northville” by 
historical researcher and author, Brian Golden 

What’s New: 
 

The Friends Board got an upfront and personal view of the 
new 3D printer that we purchased for the Library. Dominic 
Doot and Erin Durrett attended our April Board Meeting 
and explained how the printer works and the tools that 
exist to create 3D objects.  Yes, that squarish box in the  
pictures is the 3D Printer – complete with a door! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
They actually made a small red cat to show us the complete 
process.  It was an excellent demo.  Check out this web 
page if you want to know more about the printer and check 
the Library calendar for related events. 
http://www.novilibrary.org/Resources/3DPrinter.asp   
 
At our May Board Meeting we presented our 2016 
scholarship winner, Catherine Boileau with a check for 
$1000.  She will attend Northern Michigan University in the 
fall, studying Secondary Education. 
 
We decided to mix things up this year and have our annual 
Friends appreciation event in August so we can take 
advantage of our great Library Patio.  Mark your calendars 
for August 26th and join us for music and wine.   

What Happened: 
 

Our Jazz night with Sheila Landis 
was a big success.  Around 60 
people came to hear her sing 
accompanied by Rick Matle on 7-
string guitar and David Taylor on 
drums. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

She is a unique talent and 
provided those of us who 
attended with a fun and 
informative evening.  


